COMMISSION SCOLAIRE SIR-WILFRID-LAURIER
SIR WILFRID LAURIER SCHOOL BOARD

March 30, 2023
Subject: Possible pressure tactics starting March 31

Dear families,

We wish to inform you that provincial negotiations are underway for the renewal of the teachers’
collective agreements which expire on March 31st, 2023. Consequently, there may be some union
sensitization activities around the schools, centres and head office of the school board on this day
and/or in the coming weeks.

Rest assured that these activities will not disrupt the schools and centres regular hours as they will
happen outside of school hours. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to
contact your school or centre administrator.

We will continue to keep you informed as new developments arise.

Thank you for your continued support and collaboration.
Sincerely,

The Legal, Corporate and Communications Team

T 450-621-5600
1866-621-5600

F 450-621-7929
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